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TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK

WHEREAS, teachers serve in partnership with the parents of our community’s children; 
and 

WHEREAS, teachers strive to instruct students to read with comprehension, write with 
skill, and communicate effectively and responsibly in a variety of ways and 
settings; and

WHEREAS, teachers teach our community’s children to know and apply the core concepts 
and principles of mathematics; social, physical, and life sciences; civics and 
history, geography, arts; and health fitness; and

WHEREAS, teachers inspire students to think analytically, logically, and creatively, and to 
integrate experience and knowledge to form reasoned judgments and solve 
problems; and

WHEREAS, teachers help our students understand the importance of work and how 
performance, effort and decisions directly affect career and educational 
opportunities; and

WHEREAS, we support our teachers in their mission to educate the children of our 
community;

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED THAT, the Centennial School District Governing 
Board designates the week of May 5-9, 2025, as Teacher Appreciation 
Week, and

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED THAT the Centennial School District calls on the community to 
join with it in personally thanking and recognizing certified staff for their 
dedication and devotion to their work.

Signed:
Rose Solowski, Board Chair


